
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent 

 
Thinking of your child’s next step? 

Think of Queen’s! 
Virtual Open Evening, 6.30pm, Thursday 11 February 2021 

 
For those of you who are considering the best establishment for your child’s Sixth Form 
education, we urge you to take a look at Queen’s College. Queen’s is a thriving school that 
excels in all areas from academia to performing and creative arts, sport to pastoral care. Year 
on year our A Level results are outstanding with many students going on to study at the top 
universities, but please don’t just take our word for it - here are some testimonials from our 
students and parents: 
 

“The atmosphere in Sixth Form at Queen’s College is like no other! As soon 
as you step in the building you are greeted by a smile from all…” 
 
“The transition to university is a big step for any sixth form student, however 
I am immensely grateful for the preparation that Queen’s gave me.” 
 
“We would wholeheartedly recommend the Sixth Form at Queen’s College. 
Our experience with our three children has been very positive even in these 
very difficult times. The support and encouragement offered throughout the 
two years is fantastic both academically, pastorally and with UCAS 
applications, and this has been invaluable to all three children who are very 
different in their ambitions and aspirations but all have been encouraged to 
do their best!” 

 

Sadly, due to the current lockdown, we are unable to offer our normal style of Open Evening. 
Instead, we are running a Virtual Open Evening on Thursday 11th February at 6.30pm. This 
will give us the opportunity to share with you the fantastic education and opportunities Queen’s 
has to offer. Simply complete the Sixth Form Open Evening Registration Form to reserve 
your place. Our Admissions team will be on hand to support you with any queries and to help 
ensure you achieve a feel for the school and what we can offer your child. 
 
Whilst I will definitely miss being able to welcome you to Queen’s in person, as I would 
normally do, I still hope that you can join our virtual event and experience all that Queen’s has 
to offer.  
 

“Our boys left Queen’s not only with the qualifications they needed for the 
next stage of their lives, but as well rounded individuals with confidence, a 
growing maturity and a group of friend I have no doubt will be life-long.” 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Dr Lorraine Earps 
Head Teacher 

 

Queen’s College, Trull Road, Taunton, Somerset TA1 4QS 
Tel: 01823 272559  Email: admissions@queenscollege.org.uk  Web: www.queenscollege.org.uk 

https://www.queenscollege.org.uk/february-21-sixth-form-online-open-event-lp.htm
mailto:admissions@queenscollege.org.uk

